
READING HILL AVENUE 

ROAD WORK NOTICE 
 

Approximate Dates of Construction (Weather Permitting): May – June 2024 

 

Location: Reading Hill Avenue 

 

Work Hours:  7:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

Contractor: D & R Paving 

 

Approximate Construction Scope of Work:         

 

• D & R Paving, the City’s roadway and sidewalk contractor, will begin 

sidewalk and curb work on or after May 15, 2024. The work includes 

installing and resetting granite curb and repairing concrete and asphalt 

sidewalks on Reading Hill Ave. Repairs will include driveway aprons. 

Residents should refrain from walking or driving on new concrete or asphalt 

until cones and caution tape are removed by the DPW. 

 

Please Note: 

• STREET PARKING will be limited on the entire street during work hours. 

• VEHICULAR TRAFFIC will be limited on the street during work hours. 

• DRIVEWAY ACCESS may be limited during work hours. If you need to 

exit and your driveway is obstructed, please find the detail officer or the site 

foreman and they will assist you.  

• Questions and Concerns can be directed to Scott Dixon in the Engineering 

office at 781-979-4172.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

 


